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Wednesday 22nd November 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Raffle tickets will be coming home with you over the next few days to purchase for £1 a 
ticket. These tickets are for the raffle at our Christmas Fair which is on Friday 1st December. 

If you don’t wish to purchase, can you please ensure all tickets are returned to the school 
office. Additional tickets can be purchased via the school office or at the Christmas Fair.  
 

As part of the raffle we will be organising a non-uniform day on Monday 27th November.  
 

In exchange for your child coming into school in non-uniform, we kindly ask for a donation for 
our Class Hampers. Each class will have a different colour, so please donate an item in that 
colour. The colours are as follows:  

 
Ashton: RED  

Braeburn: SILVER  
Redstreak: GOLD  
Hasting: GREEN  

Dabinett: WHITE  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Rachael 

 
Rachael Byrne 

Chair of PTA 
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